

5/10/67

Dear Jim,

My publisher has read CIA WHITEWASH: OSWALD IN NEW ORLEANS, likes it, and is holding back on a decision.

I feel the letter you kindly offered could right now be of great value, especially if I could get it not later than Tuesday, for I'm leaving for New York hours before ~~proximity~~ mail time, and we have but one mail a day.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg